
Disclaimer for Review of Plans 
The�San�Francisco�Planning�Code�requires�that�the�plans�of�certain�proposed�projects�be�provided�
to�members� of� the� public� prior� to� the� City�s� approval� action� on� the� project.� � Accordingly,� any�
images� of� plans� featured� on� this� website� are� provided� for� the� primary� purpose� of� facilitating�
public� input�prior�to�the�City�s�action.� �The�City�and�County�of�San�Francisco�does�not�own�the�
copyright� to� these� images.�Please�be�aware� that� the�unauthorized� reproduction,�distribution,�or�
alteration� of� these� images� may� result� in� a� violation� of� Federal� Copyright� Law� (17� U.S.C.A.�
Sections�101�et�seq.)�and�that�any�party�who�seeks�to�reproduce�or�alter�these�images�does�so�at�his�
or�her�own�risk.��
�
Additionally,�plans�provided�on� this�website�are� limited� to�site�plans,�elevations�and/or�section�
details�(floor�plans�and�structural�details�may�not�be�included).��These�are�DRAFT�PLANS�being�
provided�for�public�review�PRIOR�to�the�City’s�approval�action�on�the�project.��Final�plans�may�
differ�from�those�that�are�currently�available�for�review.�
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1650 Miss ion St reet , Sui te  400 •  San Franc isco,  CA 94103 •  Fax (415)  558-6409

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
Hearing Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2011 
Time: Beginning at 9:30 AM 
Location: City Hall, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 408 
Case Type: Variance (Exposure) 
Hearing Body: Zoning Administrator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 PROPERTY   INFORMATION   APPL ICAT ION   INFORMATION  

PROJECT  DESCR IPT ION  

ADDIT IONAL   INFORMATION  

ARCHITECTURAL PLANS: The site plan and elevations of the proposed project are available on the 
Planning Department’s website at: http://sf-planning.org/ftp/files/notice/2011.0665V.pdf 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT PLANNING DEPARTMENT STAFF:  
Planner:  Sharon Lai Telephone:  (415) 575-9087 E-Mail: sharon.w.lai@sfgov.org

The proposal is to construct a new three-story over garage single-family home in front of an existing 
cottage on the vacant portion of the lot. The new building will be located less than 25 feet from the 
existing rear cottage.  

PER SECTION 140 OF THE PLANNING CODE all dwelling units shall face an open area no less than 
25 feet in every horizontal dimension, a Code compliant rear yard or a public street.  The proposed 
new single family home at the front of the lot will be located 22 feet from the existing rear dwelling unit; 
therefore, the rear dwelling unit requires a variance from the exposure requirement of the Planning 
Code. 

The proposed front entry stairs will be less than 3 feet above the exsting grade at all points and will not 
require a variance from the front setback requirement. 

Project Address:   680 Douglass Street  
Cross Street(s):  Alvarado/23rd Streets  
Block /Lot No.:  2802/006 
Zoning District(s):  RH-2 / 40-X 
Area Plan:  N/A 

Case No.:  2011.0665V 
Building Permit:  2011.07.05.9497 
Applicant/Agent:  Kevin Dill 
Telephone:  (415) 923-1276 
E-Mail:  kevinedill@comcast.net 
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